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February 3, 2016

For Immediate Release

Contact: Jessica Jones, Senior Planner (707) 543-3410

ROSELAND AREA PROJECTS COMMUNITY WORKSHOP 4

Please join the City of Santa Rosa and the southwest area community for an open house community event on February 18th!  We want to hear your ideas about the future of the Roseland area.

The City of Santa Rosa is working on two projects in the southwest area:

· Roseland Area Annexation – to include properties not currently in the City limits as part of the City of Santa Rosa; and

· Roseland Area/Sebastopol Road Specific Plan – to create a shared vision for the future of the area that is generally bounded by Highway 12 to the north, Bellevue Avenue to the south, Highway 101 to the east, and Stony Point Road to the west.

At the open house you will:

· Share your thoughts on potential policy topics (action items) of the plan.

· Get a preview of the draft plan that has been developed based on community input at previous workshops, including:

· Potential public improvements
· Land use and circulation map

· Learn about and provide input on the potential annexation.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Workshop #4 will be an OPEN HOUSE event held on Thursday, February 18th, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. (stop by any time during these hours – there will not be a presentation), in the new Roseland Village Neighborhood Center, 779 Sebastopol Road.  Food and childcare will be provided, and the event will be held in both English and Spanish.

For more information, please contact Jessica Jones at jjones@srcity.org or 707-543-3410, or visit the project website at srcity.org/roseland .
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